
NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to the 
INVERNESS WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT for the ensuing year of 2025.  
A copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of the District, 58 Inverness 
Drive East, Suite 100, in Englewood, Colorado, where the same is open for public 
inspection.  Such proposed budget will be considered and final action taken at the regular 
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Inverness Water and Sanitation District on 
Thursday, December 5, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. at 58 Inverness Drive East, Suite 100, in 
Englewood, Colorado. Any interested elector of the Inverness Water and Sanitation District 
may file any objections to the proposed budget at any time prior to the final adoption of 
the budget. 
 
 Dated:   November 27, 2024 
 
 

INVERNESS WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 
 

By: /s/Charles Davis  
Secretary to the District 

  
 


